
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 20th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,         

Year 5 Settling-In Evening – Tuesday 1st October 2024 

We hope your child has settled in well at Ryecroft. Now that they have had a few weeks to adjust, we 
would like to invite you to meet with your child’s form tutor on Tuesday 1st October 2024, from 4:00 pm 
to 6:30 pm. This informal meeting will provide an opportunity to discuss how your child is adapting to 
their new school environment. Please note, this is not a subject consultation evening; we will invite you 
back in the spring term to discuss your child’s academic progress and next steps with their subject 
teachers. 

The event on 1st October will be held in your child’s form room at school. 

Bookings can be made through the Arbor Parent Portal or Parent App.   Further guidance can be found on 
the following link https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-
Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App  
  
If you experience any difficulties, please contact the school office for assistance. Appointments will be a 
maximum of 10 minutes long. 

As staff have a limited number of appointments available, these will be allocated on a first-come, first-
served basis. Appointment times fill up quickly, so we recommend booking as soon as possible to avoid 
disappointment. 

Below is a list of the Year 5/6 Form Teachers: 

•         Mrs. L Doyle - Arkwright 1 Form Tutor 

•         Mrs. V Twynham - Heywood 1 Form Tutor 

•         Miss L Brown - Sheldon 1 Form Tutor 

You are always welcome to email the school office at office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk, and they will ensure 
your message is forwarded to the relevant member of staff. 

We look forward to meeting you soon. 

 
 

Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
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